
Dear ESC, 

 

I, Tammy Logan and my extended family support the Western District Sewerage Scheme (Nyora, 
Loch, Poowong). It is unacceptable that this situation has been allowed to go on for so long. There is 
contaminated water in our streets and backyards (I’ve read the reports and you can see it and smell 
it). I fear for the health and wellbeing of myself and my children as we go about daily activities in the 
town and play in our backyard. The risk is unneccesary!  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Tammy Logan 


